To the Senate Judiciary Committee,

| am president of a non-profit organization (Coalition Advocating for Animals (CAFA)) that rescues and
adopts cats/kittens in the Salem area. All cats/kittens that are rescued by CAFA are stray and/or
abandoned. CAFA supports SB 638 and would be a participant in rescuing cats released from research
laboratories so that we could find homes and get them adopted. This is the most ethical and humane
way to allow both cats and dogs to continue leading decent lives. This just makes obvious sense—what
would be the reason to kill them..............we don’t kill people after clinical trials, why do we think it’s OK
to kill animals? Let’s put our state on a more humane track and sent to the Senate floor and pass
SB638. Thank you.

Lora Meisner
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Get it done while it's only one, spay a stray
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